
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
 
You are receiving this notice as a contiguous property owner to the subject address below and 
are hereby notified that the following application for zoning change request has been withdrawn: 
 
Z-0002-2015 - To consider an application for Zoning Change for 2.71+/- acres of property 
located at 233-283 Hamilton Road and 232 Iroquois Park Place; current zoning SF-3, Single 
Family Residential; requested zoning CX-1, Neighborhood Commercial Mixed Use; Gallas 
Zadeh Development, LLC, applicant. 
 
If you would like any further information please feel free to contact the Council Office at 614-
342-4090.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kayla Holbrook 
Deputy Clerk of Council 
Council Office 
City of Gahanna 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


